Beptember 9, 1938

Dear Professor van Uven,

Many thanke for your letter of September 7th
introducing Dr J.J. Hoogland. If you are in touch
with him I should be glad if you will ldt him know
that I shall be happy to receive him at the Galton
Laboratory and to put the facilitles of the
Laboratory at his dieposal. I am expeoting s2lao
during the Autumn ancther Dutohman, Dr Fortuyn,
who has been working previously in China. I hope
they may come %o know each other.

Yours slnoerely,



